
June 26, 2022

Order of Worship

We Will  Glorify

Prayer

There’s Something About That Name

Heavenly Sunlight

Just a Closer Walk with Thee

Scripture

There Is a Place of Quiet Rest

Lead Me to Calvary

Lord’s Supper

Offering

I Walk with the King

Sermon

Softly and Tenderly

Elder’s Prayer

Family Time


This service will be streamed online at 10am. 

Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link.
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Prayers


• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia

• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy

• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 

family

• Roy & Juanita Wickham - health 

concerns

• Barbara Johnson - health 

concerns

• Jo Ellen Branstetter - advanced 

disc disease


Expectant Mother

Kayla Koehn - due in August


Westwood Church of Christ

3100 West Danforth Road

Edmond, OK 73012 	 


405.348.4511
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Community

Westwood Sunday Nights 

On the first and third Sunday evenings of the month we meet in 
small groups hosted by Stephen & Jo Ellen Branstetter (this small 
group will meet at the building), Mark & Beth Dees, John & Mindy 
Hermes, and Bill & Sharon Perring.  See one of these leaders or 
contact the office to join a group.

The second Sunday evening of each month we will meet in 2X2 
Groups.  Two families will share a meal together on the second 
Sunday for two months (it doesn’t have to be dinner and it doesn’t 
have to be Sunday).  Contact Sharon Perring to be included.

*On the fourth Sunday evening of each month we will meet at the 
building for praise & worship or service project.

Fifth Sunday we’ll share a potluck meal after morning worship.  

We will not meet in the evening.


Refresh Shower Ministry  We are excited to be out serving in the 
community!   We are meeting people, providing showers & clean 
clothes.  Thank you for supporting these efforts with prayer, your 
time, and resources.  We can’t do it without you!

We need the following:  

- Smaller sizes of men’s pants & shorts (28-32 waist)

- New-in-package underclothes of all sizes for men and women


We’d love for you to join us serving the homeless on Saturdays.  You 
do not have to be a Westwood member to volunteer. 

Learn more about Refresh Shower Ministry or sign up to volunteer 
on FaceBook, or refreshministry.com, or contact Matt Cole.  
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Staff | Leadership


Elders:

Mark Dees

Eric Henry

Bill Perring 


Staff:

Mindy Hermes - Office Manager


Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities 

John Hermes - Youth


Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren 

     - Children’s Education 

Sharon Perring

     - Accounting


Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile

Clyde and Gwen Antwine 

     - Helpers in Missions Program 


http://thewestwoodchurch.com

